
 

Ref: Year1/WOWDay/LW/SA/HG 
 
 
 
12th April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
WOW Day – Coastlines 
 
This term year 2 children will be looking at Coastlines within their Geography topic, within 
that topic we will be exploring the world’s seas and oceans and learning about their 
locations using maps. They will also find out about directions on a compass. They will learn 
all about the human and physical features of a coastline, including the effects of erosion and 
how to stay safe when visiting the coast. They will have the opportunity to learn about the 
work of the RNLI, what happened to the SS Rohilla and about the coastal town of Whitby, 
including how Captain Cook is linked to the town. They will research the tourism industry 
and consider what makes a place a successful tourist destination 
 
On Thursday 18th April, the children in year 2 will be having a whole day dedicated to the 
start of our topic that will hook the children in. To engage the children and give them a 
memorable and realistic experience, we would like the children to dress up as if they are on 
holiday so bright clothing/beach style outfits 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms. S. Shepherd 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 


